NEWSLETTER - JULY 2001

Back to news

MISPRINT IN LAST NEWSLETTER

Please note that INTERS & SENIORS Song and Dance Costume will be included in the cost of the fees this year and are to be owned by the club but Rhythmic & Spectacular costumes are owned and paid for by the individual. Also the form that was attached to last month's newsletter must be filled out and money paid by the 28th July if you are interested in getting tickets to watch the Inters and Seniors

TEACHERS' REPORT

Thank you to all who came to the extra holiday practises. I think everyone benefitted a lot from putting in the extra effort. Our Dress Rehearsal was a complete success. Teachers are very happy with the girls' performances so far and can see great potential in the weeks ahead. The Inters & Juniors are the first groups to have their competitions. We wish them every success and good luck with their performances.

A huge thank you must be given to the costume mums in all sections who put in a mammoth effort to get the girls' costumes looking so fantastic. THANK YOU. Your efforts definitely don't go unnoticed. What would the club or the girls do without you?

A great big thank you must go to Liz & Robert Reed (Tinies) for donating a computer screen to our club. It seemed we had everything else to make the computer work, but we couldn't see what we were typing - so thank you for your generosity, it is much appreciated.

SOLO's 2002

We are asking if any girls are interested in doing a Solo next year if they could please put their name on the sheet provided on teh wall in the Mothers' Room. Any other queries please see Debbie O'Shannessy.

GEELONG CALISTHENICS METAL BADGES

Badges are now available from your duty mum for \$5.00 each. FOr the new members of the club that don't know about our badges, here is a small blurb:

Our club badge is worn proudly on our tracksuit at competitions. Other clubs we compete against all have their own club badge. At the end of competing against one another the children ask other clubs to swap badges. As most of the girls go to at least four competitions a year the badges soon become a collection to be treasured in years to come. Just ask Maryanne Decleva (Junios) to show you her collection. It's quite amazing.

Please note that swapping badges is certainly not compulsory and you are not compulsory and you are under no obligation to buy a badge.

TRACK SUITS

Thank you to the six people that ordered new track suits on time. We had to have at least 10 orders so that club has 4 spare to sell. It will be a first in first served basis, so please see your Duty Mums as soon as possible.

Size 6 to 12 will cost \$50.00.

BADGES (CLOTH)

Club cloth badges are now available at \$4.00 each.

Second hand tracksuits are still needed so please bring them in to class to sell ASAP

TOWING THE PROP VAN

If someone has a tow bar and is willing to tow either a trailer (Tinies) or the Prop Van (other sections) to and from competitions, we would love to hear from you. Maybe some of our lovely fathers could share the load. The club will supply petro. Please speak to your Duty Mum in your section if you are able to help.

A special thank you to Grant Bews (Sub and Tiny Dad) for answering our call to tune up the Prop Van. We can now rest assured that when our van is travelling up the highway it is running smoothly and safely

COMPETITIONS

Subbies please not Penninsula has been cancelled and we are now going to Northern Competitions

Please see the **competitions** page for details of competition dates in each division

KRISTIARNE ANTHONY'S MOST GRACEFUL GIRL

Kristiarne will be performing her Most Graceful Girl Solo at R.S.S. Ballarat on Friday 2 November 2001 (9.30 - 11.00). We wish her and her family the best of luck and hope that after having such a wonderful and successful day with teh Seniors, her adrenalin is still pumping on this special night. I'm sure she will knock 'em dead.

GOOD LUCK KRISTIARNE FROM ALL THE GIRLS, PARENTS AND COMMITTEE OF GCC

DON'T FORGET OUR WEBSITE

WEB SITE. www.lawindex.net/gcc/

Please speak to Rhonda or email Julie at jbrebner@deakin.edu.au with any contributions

Get surfing and keep up with the goss.

IMPORTANT DIARY DATES

CONCERT (G.P.A.C.): 11th November, 2001 (Sunday)

NEXT GENERAL MEETING: Thursday, 16th August 2001 at 8.00pm